AGENDA # 3a(2)

161, Swansea Lane, Chapel Hill, N.C. 27516

June 2. 2003

Dear Mayor Foy and Council members,

On behalf of the Community Dinner Committee, I would like to
remind you of our letter to you in early January 2003 asking to be
considered in the Town’s 2004 budget. As you will remember, we requested
that the Seventh Annual Community Dinner celebrating cultural diversity to
be held on Sunday, February 8, 2004 be considered for a performance
agreement of $500 (as was usual in the years preceding 2003- last year you
rejected our request). The Dinner is a major community building exercise
and having the Town of Chapel Hill listed as a sponsor acknowledges the
efforts of its citizens in what has become a model project for other
communities. You will be interested to know that Orange County, through
the Department of Human Rights and Relations, has offered to become our
fiscal agent thus preserving our non-profit status. I hope that you will
consider our request favorably this year and ask that all communications be
routed through Annette Moore, Director of the County’s Department of
Human Rights and Relations. Her address is 110, S. Churton Street,
Hillsborough.

Thank you for your anticipated support,

Yours sincerely,

4 erys Levy

Project Director, Cultural Arts Group.

Email rilevy(@mindspring.com




